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What's Up Phlock
The Arizona Parrot Head
Club Newsletter

From The President

Karen Lyons

What an amazing Q3 with AZPHC! Dive-In Movie at the Bauman Party
Palace, Ronald McDonald House volunteer event, Tres Amigos House
Concert, and the 20th Annual Parrot Grande kept us busy. We
volunteered 958 hours and raised $15,761 for our charities!

The weekly emails fromm "AZPHC Prez" are just one way to stay in the
loop. Be sure to let me know if you are not receiving the weekly emails
and you have renewed the yearly dues. We are alive in social

media! Bookmark the events page on our website www.parrotheads.org,
like our Facebook page Arizona Parrot Head Club, follow us on Twitter
@azparrotheads, and Instagram @azparrotheadclub to stay up to date on
all our club happenings.

When | first joined the AZ Parrot Head Club in 2013, | was often confused
by all the abbreviations or terms commonly used among Parrot

Heads. The veteran members of our club were always happy to help me
out. Anytime you have questions or concerns, reach out to me, any
member of the BOD or a veteran club member. We are all here to support
each other.

Remember the BOD is here to man the rudder, however the direction is
influenced by you, our members. Submit ideas for events, volunteer
opportunities or charities to support. We are always happy to have new
volunteers on our committees also --simply contact the committe chair, me
or the BOD to let us know. Do you have friends or family wanting to Party
with a Purpose? Encourage them to sign up and join the phun!



We had a great turnout for our meal serving in September -- 14 volunteers showed
up! We didn't have the number of families eating that they were anticipating but that
just meant they and us had delicious leftovers! Our main meal was Hawaiian Roll
Sliders, recipe compliments of Tracy Kenison. Tracy and | prepared the sandwiches
that morning and then brought them to the Ronald McDonald House to heat. We also
had potatoe salad, coleslaw, chips, fruit and really cute cupcakes along with tea and
lemonade.

When | first arrived at the house there was someone there | didn't know and asked if
she was part of the Parrot Heads. She said she was with some other group who was
serving a meal. | told her the Parrot Heads are serving here tonight; the girl got on her
phone, shook her head and said she was at the wrong house. | told her she could stay
and help us :-)

The families loved the food, the kids loved the balloons Chuck & Gina Hauff
brought. Chuck was a hit with the kids!

Those who hadn't been there before were given a tour of the facility.

Chuck also had a great suggestion for refreshments afterwards - McKenzies. Great litte
bar and the Spirited Lads (Irish band) was playing. Great way to round out the night.

| want to Thank Everyone who came to help and brought food or supplies. We can't do
it without you - you all are truly appreciated!
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PARROT GRANDE

BY KAREN LYONS

ARIZONA PARROT HEAD CLUB

Our 20th Annual Parrot Grande was a huge success! The charity for 2019 was
Arizona Camp Sunrise and Sidekicks once agin. We returned to the We-Ko-Pa
Resort for the weekend.

The weekend started with the Parrot Grande Golf Tournament moving to Friday
morning. The move was done to ensure golfers did not miss any of the music on
Saturday. It was a great success with 45 golfers enjoying a beautiful warm August
morning.

Our theme was A Pirate Looks at 20. Saturday night's pirate decorations and
costumes were amazing! The resort stepped up with delicious specialty drinks; the
Wrecked Pirate was my favorite. Saturday night guests had to walk the plank to
enter dinner. Phred Parrot's long lost twin even came out to play!

For the 20th Parrot Grande musicians, we had a mix of our original PG artists and
some new: Jerry Gontang, Mark Mulligan, Sam Rainwater, Bob Karwin, Rudy
Bruggeman, Smoot Mahooty, and Mogollon headlining. The wonderful music
poolside had some non-Parrot Head resort guests intrigued and we gained a few
new members!

The usual Parrot Grande shenanigans were in play. Many fun items were included in
the Silent Auction and contributed greatly to our final fundraising total. The 50/50
had two drawings - one each night - with single winners along with our charity. Friday
night at the poolside putting green was the It's Midnight and We Still Can't Putt
contest. Saturday, we brought back the Boat Races with the entries being made
ahead of time. It was a large field of 13 boat captains competing for the first and last
place trophies. Special guest judges from the Fort McDowell firehouse ensured all
captains safely made it to the finish line.

Before the weekend started, | challenged the club to beat the 2018
fundraising total. The challenge was accepted and we doubled the
amount! Our final total raised for Arizona Camp Sunrise and Sidekicks was
$14,000! Woo-hoo!

Get ready for the 21st Parrot Grande returning to the We-Ko-Pa Resort on
August 28-30, 2020!
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It was a warm July day but the pool water felt fantastic! Goat grilled up chicken and
everyone brought delicious sides, appetizers, and desserts. We had a litte issue a
couple hours prior to the start of the party: our outside DVD player wasn't working. No
problem, we'll move the one from indoors outside. Of course Goat and Queen can be
technically challenged and didn't know how to set it up. Luckily Jon Edwards and
Adam Lyons came early and had the DVD player hooked up and working by the time
people started to gather.

We warmed up with concerts by the Eagles and Bon Jovi. Our movie this year was
Captain Ron. A funny classic.

Our 50/50 winner was Charlie Sykes! And yes Kathy Pfister was there!
The big winner was Ronald McDonald House - we collected lots of toys for them!

Thanks to all who came! It was phun! Looking forward to next year!




Phred's Adventures
My last three months!

Wow, what an awesome quarter! My phriend Pablo (Paula M) took
me to 3 Buffett concerts: Alpine, Dublin and London! | also spent
time in Houston with my pal Susan and made some new phriends
there as well. Parrot Grande was awesome and the best part was
raising $14,000 for charity! And | made another trip around the sun
in July. My life does not suck! I'm heading out right now on
another awesome trip, this time with Karl and Sally Summers who
are taking me on a cruise from Hawaii to Australia! See ya later
mates!

If you want me to travel with you-please contact the Queen at
baumanpartypalace@yahoo.com



July
PJ Hankins 7/11
Lucinda Meza 7/14
Steve Pfister 7/14
Virgil Benesh 7/15
Karen Eagley 7/15
Charlie LaClair 7/16
Sandy OGrady 7/19
Tom Hankins 7/21
Alan Shalkowski
7121

Tracy Kenison 7/22

Tina Davis 7/29

New Members

Stephan Bureau
Sheila Kloth
Kendra Eastman
Larry Scaringelli
Christine Kelley
Anthony Louisiana
Santhe Lourisana
Patricia Greer

BIRTHDAYS
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Jackie Algazy 8/1

Paula Masiulewicz 8/3

Norma Mesa 8/3
Donna Jandro 8/7
Allen Etheridge 8/8
Scott Leeder 8/9
Tom McGuirk 8/11
Janet Spittle 8/14
Barbara Macfie 8/18
Roy Levy 8/24

Lou Eagley 8/28
Steve Chitwood 8/31
Peter Rausford 8/31
Mark McGuffin 8/31

Pat Drake

Gill Dutson
Lori Dutson
Greg Kirkland
Peter Rausford

Dianne Deimeke w C ' m

September

Chad Lockard 9/1
Tadd Johnson 9/2
Vicki Rumford 9/3
Joanne Mangis 9/4
Marisa Molinari 9/5
Wendy Peterson 9/6
Nancy Aden 9/8
Sharlot Hruska 9/8
Kristy Gilluly 9/11
Cheryl Karba 9/14
Julie Dudley 9/21
Lynn Borg 9/22
Lourea Garka 9/24
Patti Palmere 9/24
Vivian McGuffin 9/26

Arye Algazy 9/30




2019 Board of Directors

HAPPY HOURS

BOD MEETINGS President: Karen Lyons
CLUB MEETINGs  ksarge@parrotheads.org

Vice President: Tammy Bauman

Will rotate around o105 hotqueen@parrotheads.org

the Valley.
Treasurer: Lori Matteson
Please look to beancntr@parrotheads.org

your club emails
or parrotheads. Secretary: Janet Spittle
org to get the janet@parrotheads.org

latest information

Members at Large:

Third Quarter Kenny Bishop - kennyb@parrotheads.org
2019 Charity: Joanne Mangis -
Alzheimers joanne@parrotheads.org

Denise Karp - denise@parrotheads.org

Toni Soderman -
toni@parrotheads.org

Membership Committee
Janet Spittle

Mike McMahon - mmacaw@yahoo.com



Income
Club Income/Contributions
50/50 Raffles
Mini-Mart

Dividend & Interest Income

Membership Dues
Buffet Tickets
Parrot Grande
Baseball Pool
Masters Golf
Water Collection

Total Income

Expenses

Club Operating Expenses
Mini Mart Merchandise
PHiP Dues

Supplies
Postage and Printing
Professional fees
Website
Storage Unit

Events
March Picnic
Buffet Tickets
Master's Golf Tournament
Parrot Grande
Dive In Movie
Donations
Arizona Helping Hands
Hospice of the Valley
Christophers Cure
DAV of Arizona

Total Expense

Net Income

1,219.00
952.01
16
3,494.52
2,409.90
38,110.69
750.00
14,772.43
97.50

61,825.80

914.41
229.00
38.25
354.84
360.00
240.00
879.45

366.10
2,436.00
9,798.86

2632221
48.26

30.00
700.00
5,000.00
200.48

48,344.49

13,481.31

Arizona Parrot

Head Club
Profit & Loss
End of Sept 2019
Assets
Checking 14,177.16
Savings 598.84
PayPal 485.33
Total Assets 19,261,335

.
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Upcoming Events

Dec 14th - Rob Mehl House Concert

Dec 15th - Kelly McGuire House Concert
Dec 21st - 12 Bars of Charity

Jan 19th - Rock'n Roll Water Station
Feb 28th - Brent Burns House Concert
Aug 28-30 - Parrot Grande

** denotes unofficial club event, but just as phun!

The Arizona Parrot Head Club is a Non-Profit
Social Club for people interested in Jimmy
Buffett's music and tropical spirit. The Club's
purpose is to assist in community outreach
programs and to provide members with a means
of social interaction.

Snail Mail:

AZPHC

PO Box 16093

Phoenix, Arizona 85011-
6093

www.parrotheads.org




